
 

Wonderful Wednesdays are Back! 

Beginning September 13 

Following Jesus:  Steps to a Passionate Faith 
Led by:  Pastor Paul 

 
Pastor Paul is leading a study on Carolyn Slaughter’s book titled, 

Following Jesus:  Steps to a Passionate Faith.  Following Jesus leads 

adults to rediscover Jesus, grow in the spirit and learn to live in 

faith and in service to the church, community and world.  The study 

is taking place in the Conference Room.   

The Making of a More Honest Me 
 

Wrestling with God? Wrestling with people? Need 
a new identity? This study is based on Genesis 
32.   
 

The Law of Love 
 

Looking for your promised land? Asking, "What's 
the point?" This study is based on the book of 
Deuteronomy. 

Crystal Matthiesen will be leading two Beth Moore studies (back to back) for a total of 9 
weeks.  The two studies are The Making of a More Honest Me and The Law of Love.  They 
are both dvd series with no homework.  These back to back studies will meet in the Youth 
Room.   

Join us at 5:30 PM on Wednesday nights for a delicious meal 

prepared by our Wonderful Wednesday Kitchen Crew.  Look 

for a weekly email, letting you know what’s on the menu, or 

follow us on Facebook (Sugar Creek). 

Come for dinner and stay for a study at 6:30 PM! 

Contact the Church Office (office@sugarcreek.org/217.697.4643), or sign up on the back of 
a Sunday morning connection card if you would like to join one of the book studies. 


